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Service Announcement 
  

Civic Complex South Esplanade Parking Lot Closure  
Purpose: Parking Lot Replacement Investigative Work 

Duration: March 20, 2025 from 6:00 am to 6:00 pm  
  

The Civic Complex parking lot on the South Esplanade will be closed on March 20, 2025 from 6:00 
am to 6:00 pm in order to complete investigative engineering work for the pending parking lot 
replacement project. During this time, parking will be available at the mall directly west of the Civic 
Complex in the area outlined in yellow. 

 
 

For additional information, please contact: 
Blaine Attwood 
Supervisor, Capital Assets  
Operations Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 3229 
battwood@pickering.ca  
Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 
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